
Missions Update 

From bulletin: November 29, 2020 

MISSIONS FOCUS: Brian & Faith Janssen, OMF, Kaohsiung, Taiwan 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid 19 

Recent Email from them: "Praise God for a core group of students who come out 
to Sunday fellowship. Please pray for various outreach activities in December 
such as craft nights, outdoor activities, and the Christmas Party. Pray also that 
the repairs for the water leak in the center's basement can be completed. 
Starting December 1st, Taiwan is putting in winter preventative measures which 
will require large groups to wear masks and social distance. Please pray for 
discernment how to adjust ministry."

In September, the Janssen's sent the church a postcard with a picture of their 
Life Community Gospel Center and a newsletter.  

They share a story about a young Taiwanese man who without any previous 
Christian exposure, knew that he needed to search for his purpose, his meaning 
in life. The Gospel center is a place where young people of northern Kaohsiung 
feel comfortable to come and ask challenging questions about life. Major 
renovations have been completed in part because of generous gifts of others.  

Praises include that they had a core group who attended their summer activities 
and Bible studies; Faith with a colleague, finished writing a Bible study and 
Leader's Guide for mentors to use to disciple short-term workers; both Brian and 
Faith able to share about missions at different locally run ministries.  

Requests include: pray for the upcoming semester for the center as well as 
activities on campus (held as allowed); pray for young people searching for a 
purpose in their ministry; pray for their family, especially for Abby and Nathan. 

Thank you for reading about and praying for Brian & Faith’s 
ministry in Taiwan!  









September 2020
To the Bay Area Chinese Bible Church:
Greetings from Taiwan! Thank you so much for your generous gift towards our gospel 
centre. It definitely is a place of refuge, fun, light and hope for the young people who we are 
seeking. The gospel is shared through Bible studies and Bible stories, through activities and 
sitting and chatting.  :)  May He be gloried. From our team: Megan & Stephen Noble, Brian & 
Faith Janssen, Ben, Kelly & Isaac La Piana




